
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     

                                                                                                
Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you that the Governors of Poulton Lancelyn Primary School have 

appointed a new Headteacher for September 2017. Mrs C Arnold is an experienced Deputy 

Headteacher in a local school and will bring with her a wealth of expertise. 

 

Mrs Arnold and I will be working together, for the rest of the school term, to ensure a 

smooth transition. 

 

I am sure you will join us in welcoming her to the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs B Greathead            Mrs S Seabra 

Headteacher                  Chair of Governors 
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